


Regarding the proposals that are in the RFP stage of the IAF, as these are part of an ongoing 
contestable commercial process involving negotiations, I am withholding information regarding 
these proposals under sections 9(2)(j) and 9(2)(b)(ii) of the Act.  

For more information about the IAF, including the evaluation criteria, I recommend visiting the 
following links: 

• https:// kaingaora.govt.nz/working-with-us/housing-acceleration-fund/infrastructure-
acceleration-fund/

• https://www.hud.govt.nz/urban-development/the-housing-acceleration-
fund/infrastructure-acceleration-fund/.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision to 
refuse parts of your request, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details 
can be found on the Ombudsman’s website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 
0800 802 602. 

Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ 
publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information removed. 

Yours sincerely 

Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 










